



Dear Club Association Presidents,

Subject: Team Refunds for Year End Competitions Cancelled due to COVID-19

Thank you for your continued patience and understanding during this unprecedented time.

Ringette BC will be refunding registration fees for teams that were scheduled to compete at the 2020 Provincial B Championships and the 18+A/B Provincial Championships when the event was cancelled due to COVID-19.

The refunds of \$900 per team will be issued and mailed to Club Associations. Once received, the Club Associations will be responsible for reimbursing the individual teams.

Ringette BC will also be providing a full refund of their team registration to all teams that qualified for the Western Canadian Ringette Championships. These refunds will be mailed to the team contact for the individual teams.

Wishing you continued good health,

Dennis Callaghan
Dennis Callaghan

Chair of the Board of Directors

Nicola Robb

Nicole Robb

Executive Director



Ringette BC

cc.

Ringette BC Board of Directors, League Presidents